
Big Bedtime Read 
 

Borrow books on Friday and return them the following Wednesday. 
We hope that you are enjoying the books. 

 
We are emailing some information on Play and Technology. There is some  
interesting information and tips on balancing screen time. 

 
World Book Day 

 
On Thursday 7th March we are celebrating World Book Day.  
Children can wear the colour blue into Nursery on this day.  

Our Themes  
Sizes 
 
Colours  
Blue                                    
 
Helping your child 
• Talk about the size of objects. 
• Read stories at bedtime. 
• Encourage the use of safety scissors at home—cutting in straight lines and around objects 

rather than snipping. 
• Click on a stationary object using a  computer mouse. 
• Encourage looking for letters in their name. 
• Encourage counting and recognition of numbers. 
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Library Visit 
 
Anita from the Woodstock Library is coming into Nursery read to 
us on Friday 8th March.  
 
An application form has been sent to you to join if you are not a 
member already. Please return this form asap so the library service 
can process your tickets.  
 
We will then arrange an afternoon that we can go to the library with your child 
to pick up their cards and borrow their first library books.  

Nursery News  
March 2024 

We are starting to send home our cuddly pets.   
They will visit you...for a one night play date.  
 
They are well-trained and should sleep in their own baskets, not in your 
child’s bed. You can send a photo on Seesaw or your child can draw a  
picture in the booklet to show us what they got up to.  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wedding-venues.co.uk%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2FBlue%2520wedding%2520flowers%252010_0.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wedding-venues.co.uk%2Fwedding-ideas%2F2016%2Fwedding-ideas-by-colour-blue-wed


We find old cards useful for scissor practice.  
We would particularly welcome old   
Birthday or Valentine Cards ! 

Diary dates  
 
7/3/24-World book Day—We are wearing blue! 
18/3/24—St Patrick’s Day—Nursery and School closed 
25/3/24—Easter Holiday begins.   
8/4/24—School Development Day—Nursery closed 
9/4/24—Nursery starts back.  
 

Head lice 
Please check regularly for head lice and don't just wait until a 
note goes home.   
Inform your child’s teacher if you find any-so we can monitor 
the frequency.  It is important to follow the treatment  
instructions carefully to ensure all critters are eliminated. 

Bathroom Bags 
There are still a few empty pegs in the bathroom.  Ensure that 
your child has a full change of clothing in case of accidents;  
trousers, pants, socks, t shirt, jumper and a plastic bag knot-
ted).  Please return any clothes lent to you so that we can re-
plenish our stocks of spare clothes. 

A new song sheet related to our topics will be coming 
home this month.  Your child can teach you the songs. 

Don’t forget to log onto Eduspot to pay your £6 for this months Nursery fund.   
 
We really appreciate you arriving on time in the mornings so we can have  
dinner numbers sent up to the school office by 9:30am.  

Reminder 
Your child still needs to come in every day with a coat.  These need 
to be able to fasten.  If the weather is mild we do occasionally go 
out without a coat! 
Shoes should be Velcro fastened and NOT laces  


